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 Susan Rose Chair 

Highgate CAAC

COMMNT2016/2551/P 29/07/2016  15:01:31 Highgate CAAC feel that since Caenwood Court is a development which was designed as awhole by 

avery distinguished architect working to a brief set out by Camden and involved local bodies the 

manangement conmpany needs to establish a set of guidelines which make clear what changes are 

allowable. This application for in effect creating an extra storey on the roof of one block is plainly 

exactly the kind of development which should not be allowed. The hieght of these flats was an 

important element in the original scheme for good reasons relating to the effect on views from the 

Heath among other matters.It also seems that the new bedroom proposed has no adequate and safe exit 

in case of fire. it alters the roof line of the building and there may well be overlooking issues. The 

application should be refused
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